13.05.14

Dear Parent/Carer,

I have received an email from a parent who has expressed concerns about the cost of the Albatross project, with the additional expectation to provide your child’s costumes.

Regarding the provision of costumes, it would be an enormous help if you were able to provide your own child’s costumes. I do not want anyone to have to go to any great expense. 

In reference to the costume descriptions in the letter, don’t hesitate to contact me if you’d like assistance in sourcing or making any or all of your child’s costumes. A few parents have expressed a willingness to help if need be.

Regarding the £150 payment, it provides:

         19 x 2 hour rehearsals on Mondays

         2 x full day rehearsals in Brighton (19-20 July)

         5 x full day experiences in Kingston (rehearsals, performances, exploring the festival)

         10 coach journeys between Brighton and Kingston

The £150 payment also contributes towards (but doesn’t fully pay for):

         Hiring a lighting designer and a sound engineer for live performances

         Hiring specialist lighting equipment (UV) and specific microphone equipment      (radio/head mics)

         A film crew to film one live performance, and a live sound mixing team

         A post-production team (footage and sound) to create a professional live performance DVD (which each of the children in the cast and crew will receive when they’re available)

         Funding to purchase props and materials for set construction where necessary

         The printing of production t-shirts for the whole cast and crew

         Advertisement of the show in the media to ensure the children receive big audiences

         Van hire to transport the musical instruments (orchestra), music stands, props and set to the theatre every day 22-27 July.

I hope this has dispelled any potential concern. Please contact me if you'd like to chat or meet to discuss any issues you may have. 

Finally - THANK YOU VERY MUCH. I really appreciate all of your support with this project. Albatross simply would not happen without your kind assistance. Your remarkably talented and dedicated kids continue to impress me in rehearsals and I cannot wait for you to watch them shine on the Rose Theatre stage, or in the orchestra, or as a crucial member of the backstage team in NINE WEEKS (eeeeeeeeeeek).

Kind regards,

Anna Rusbatch
